
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

October 25, 2018 

 

 Lane Closure on 69 Street at Springbank Boulevard 

 
Location: Northbound 69 Street approaching the intersection with Springbank Boulevard S.W. 
 
Impact: Temporary closure of the right northbound lane for approximately 50 metres 
 
Reason: Utility work by ATCO Gas and construction on driveway to Westside King’s Church 
 
 
 
Start date: Monday, September 24, 2018 
 
Completion date: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 
 
Speed limit: 50 km/h from 60 km/h 
 
 
 
Other information: N/A 

 
 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 
the area. 
 
KGL would like to thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
 

 

 

 

 

403-212-0565 

info@SWCRRproject.com 

www.SWCRRproject.com 

 

 



 


